
Good morning, 
 
Earlier this week, the Ohio Department of Health (ODH) released an FAQ regarding COVID-19 vaccine 
booster doses. The FAQ provides answers to various vaccine booster-related questions such as who is 
eligible, where booster doses are available, and more. If you are interested in receiving a vaccine 
booster dose, please review the FAQ and follow the ODH guidance provided.  
 
Frequently Asked Questions COVID-19 Vaccine Booster Doses – Ohio Department of Health 
 
At this time, there are no mass-vaccination clinics planned similar to last winter. However, the vaccine 
booster doses are being offered by more than 3,500 providers throughout the state, including Kroger 
Health Pharmacies which administered the clinics earlier in the year. You may find providers of the 
vaccine booster here: https://gettheshot.coronavirus.ohio.gov/.  
 
For more information regarding the vaccine booster dose, we encourage you to work with your primary 
care physician.  
 
Thank you. 
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